Dear Stainton Church Members and Friends of Stainton Church

I hope you are all well and keeping safe. You will be hopeful like me that there does appear to be some light at the end of the Covid19 lockdown tunnel!

Just a reminder that although the Church building is closed for public and private worship at present the Church – the body of worshipping Christians in this place – is very much alive and active: please don’t forget that “We are here for you”. Attached is a copy of a rainbow poster that you might like to print out and put up in your front room window to let passers-by know that we are here for them too.

I am pleased to attach to this message a copy of the weekly e-News sheet for worship-at-home this Sunday 31st May 2020 which is Pentecost Sunday when we celebrate the birthday of the Church. Once again, we send our many thanks to Joan Mason for compiling the sheet.

Good News! Congratulations!

We are so pleased and excited to report that our friend Bintia Stephen has had her baby. Beautiful little Grace Stephen was born on Monday 27th May 2020 at James Cook Hospital. Bintia reports that she and little Grace are doing just fine.



Foodbank Update

A big “Thank You” to everyone who has given us donations of non-perishable foodstuffs for us to take to the Middlesbrough Foodbank. Attached is a copy of a photo of what was given this past week; how amazing you all are! We know that the Foodbank and all their clients will be so pleased to receive these donations. Please do keep up the good work and bring any further offerings to Julia and me at 26 Meldyke Lane, Stainton, in time for me to take them to St Barnabas’ Vicarage on a Monday morning.
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With all good wishes

Bob
Mr R G Ardley 
Ashdale House 
26 Meldyke Lane 
Stainton 
Middlesbrough 
TS8 9AU 
Tel:01642-284525 
mailto:bob.ardley@ntlworld.com 
We are partway through the Church’s Thy Kingdom Come initiative, a global prayer movement that invites Christians around the world to pray for more people to come to know Jesus. What started in 2016 as an invitation from the Archbishops of Canterbury and York to the Church of England has grown into an international and ecumenical call to prayer. The foundation for TKC is the Lord’s Prayer. The other day I cam across a lovely new worship song based on the Lord’s Prayer which I should like to share with you. You can watch, listen and join in with this lovely simple song by Sam Hargreaves from Resound Worship (the lyrics are on the video) by clicking on this link: 


� HYPERLINK "https://youtu.be/OyD-QD3P9T0?list=RDOyD-QD3P9T0" ��https://youtu.be/OyD-QD3P9T0?list=RDOyD-QD3P9T0�  
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